PLEASE TAKE NOTICE

TOWN OF RIPLEY
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Supervisor has filed the Uniform Annual Financial Report of the Town of Ripley, New York for the year-end December 31, 2021 with the Town Clerk.  Any interested person may examine this report or copies can be made at the set fee in the Town Clerk’s Office, 14 N. State Street, Ripley New York during normal business hours.

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo

Town Clerk

Town of Ripley

Dated:  May 31, 2022
